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The Lord has become sweeter and sweeter to us as the months pass by.  Many blessing have happened throughout the month.  The Lord has given us 40% of our support as of the month of January, of which we are deeply grateful. We are praying that God brings in the rest of it by the end of this May.  


An unexpected circumstance turned into a great blessing from the Lord.  Before a trip to Maryland, we were told by a mechanic in Georgia that our car was about to die, but we knew we had to continue to Maryland for a meeting. While in Maryland, things became worse and two more mechanics in the church told us it was time to begin praying for a new vehicle.  We made it for the next meeting in Ohio, but while returning, the car sputtered and breathed its last breath.  Not knowing how we were going to continue our deputation, we called our pastor to let him know the news.  Some friends were willing to help us get back to Missouri and upon our arrival, our church had purchased us a new car. We are now driving in our new car and very grateful to our church and to the Lord for supplying this need.  


We are learning that deputation is the step between her and the mission field.  God has been good to us in teaching us many things.  Our hearts are longing and yearning to get to the field of Argentina where literally millions of souls are waiting to hear about the precious gospel.    Statistically, 143 people die per minute around the world. Our hearts are saddened to think that literally hundreds of people are perishing in Argentina every day without hearing about the Gospel. It is our desire to quickly get to the field and reach these people for Christ.  


Please continue to pray for us as we endeavor to finish our deputation.

To Reach Argentina for Christ,

